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Comments: All domestic animals should NEVER be allowed grazing rights on public lands and most especially

wilderness areas.  These grazing rights affect a few "special" families with high political connections.  There is no

way their use of public lands should stand above the entire U.S. population, and especially Utah's public.

 

Those who graze animals have a responsibility to maintain their animals in a manner NOT at the cost to the

general public, and grazing fees are set abominably ow, not at all reflecting what is paid on grazing fees on

SITLA land or private property.

 

Sheep and cattle are introduced "foreign" species.  They have no right to displace those animals who are native

to the land.


